Newchurch Community Primary School
Homework Questionnaire
Autumn Term 2016
After the discussion with the parents at the parent board we changed the way we deliver homework and we now have a two book system. We sent home a homework questionnaire to see how the parents feel the new system is working. 
 The responses from all the questionnaires that we received were very positive and they all liked the new system as it gave them time to complete the homework, especially at weekend. 
 The parents felt that there was enough challenge and sometimes a little too much homework being sent home. From looking at the homework policy we reassured parents that they only needed to spend a 20 mins in Key Stage one and 30 to 40 mins in Key Stage two on any homework task set.  This was then fed back to parents with information in the homework books.
 We also added very clear expectations at the front of the homework books so the parents have a good understanding of what is expected from the children and what to do if they are finding it difficult.  
	Year Group
	Completed the questionnaire.
	 Like the improved style of homework.
	Enough challenged provided.

	Reception
	33%
	100%
	70%

	Year One
	50%
	100%
	87%

	Year Two
	43%
	100%
	100%

	Year Three
	46%
	100%
	100%

	Year Four
	36%
	100%
	100%

	Year Five
	46%
	100%
	71%

	Year Six
	60%
	100%
	100%


The teachers followed up the parents that didn’t think there was enough challenge in the homework and had individual meetings. The teachers then adjusted the homework for these children.
 Parents comment in the homework books each week and the reading records, so there is feedback from all parents on a regular basis.
 
 
 
 

